
From: Patel, Swati <SwatiPatel@gov.sc.gov>
To: Pisarik, Holly <HollyPisarik@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 5/13/2016 1:58:35 PM
Subject: RE: Emma's Field Trip

Thanks for the reminder.
My May looks about the same as yours with end of school activities/graduation to 1st grade!!
 
Let me know when you’re ready to talk about your future plans…still hopeful.
 
 
 
From: Pisarik, Holly 

Sent: Friday, May 13, 2016 1:41 PM

To: Patel, Swati

Cc: Schimsa, Rebecca

Subject: Emma's Field Trip
 
Swati,
 
This is just a reminder that I will be out next Tuesday-Friday (May 17-20) chaperoning Emma’s field trip to 
Washington, DC.  Now that the time approaches, I am wondering what I was thinking!
 
Also, the next week (May 23-27) will be busy in my family with end of school-year stuff.  Logan’s 6th grade awards 
ceremony is from 9:00-10:30 on the morning of Tuesday the 24th, and Emma’s 8th grade graduation is mid-day 
Wednesday the 25th.  I will be in on the afternoon of both of those days.  Also, we always take the kids to the beach 
the first weekend after school ends, so I will not be here Friday the 27th because we will be in Edisto (Memorial Day 
weekend).
 
Obviously, during all of this time I will have access to my phone and e-mail.     
 
Thanks, Holly
  
 
Holly G. Pisarik
Chief Legal Counsel
Office of Governor Nikki R. Haley
O: 803-734-8465 C: 803-322-6255
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